
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th September 
 

Stockport Crucial Crew School Trip 
Wednesday, 16th November 2022   

                                                             
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education curriculum 
(PSHE), on Wednesday, 16th November, Year 6 will be attending the Stockport 
Crucial Crew child safety event, at The Armoury (Stockport Army Reserve Centre), 
 
Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety event aimed at Year 6 children (10 to 11-year 
olds) designed to provide children with life skills that will enable them to keep 
themselves and others safe.  It is generally accepted that children start to become 
more independent at this age and are often expected to cope increasingly on their 
own and deal with changes in their lives, such as a move to Secondary school.   
 
The aim of our Crucial Crew event is to raise each participant’s awareness of the 
threats and dangers, in a fun and interactive way. Representatives from the 
Emergency Services and local agencies will be delivering a diverse range of 
scenarios. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at 12.00pm (in time for 
lunch). All children must wear their school uniform. 
 
The school is heavily subsidising this event. The further parental contribution for 
the trip will be £5, which will be payable through Parent Pay. If you would not 
like your child to attend, please email admin@hazelgrove-pri.stockport.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Llanwarne 
Assistant Head & Upper Key Stage 2 Leader 
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